From:
To: Manston Airport

Subject: Support for the reopening of Manston Airport

Date: 18 January 2019 19:22:43

Dear Sirs.

My opinion is that Manston Airport should be reopened as a national infrastructure project. Firstly a a freight hub it is essential to Great Britain's airport capacity. it would free up landing slots at mainly Heathrow but also Gatwick that could then increase passenger traffic that may be will negate the need for a second runway at Heathrow.

Secondly it will crate much needed employment in the area which it desperately needs, in both the running of the airport and in freight forwarding and transport companies.

Thirdly as it is the second longest runway in the country it would be an emergency runway when needed for aircraft in trouble or even in a terrorist situation keeping it away from the main airports so lessening disruption.

Lastly this airport and its employment potential would be a greater benefit to the area than a housing estate as more than enough houses are planned or being built in the neighbouring towns.

Riveroak has worked long and hard on this project and deserve to see it come to fruition.

Yours Sincerely

Michael D Carr



This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
